
 

 

Friday May 15th 2015 

Hello Everyone,  

This week we want to highlight and congratulate the Wave 1 SOP Teams who have successfully 

completed the refresh of their Project Overview Documents, or PODs.  These documents provide an 

outline of the project objectives including scope and approach.  This was important as these groups have 

already achieved so much and it was important to take the time to ask “now what do we want to focus 

on, and how are we going to achieve it?”  The updated PODs can be seen in the SOP Offices on the PMO 

walls, stop in to take a look! 

We also wanted to remind everyone that Mapping Season has begun.  The Critical Care Wave 2 SOP 

Project kicked things off yesterday with their 2-day mapping session.  If you have time this afternoon, 

please join us for their end of mapping report out.  This is an opportunity to learn what they discovered 

about their current process and what they intend to accomplish moving forward.  This takes place today 

in the Met SOP Office from 3:30 – 4:00pm and is open to all.  If you can’t make it, don’t worry.  We look 

forward to sharing some of the team’s work with you in next week’s update. 

Happy Friday! 

The SOP Team 

future@wrh.on.ca  
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